
From: Kathy St George   
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 3:14 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application Number A-2024-0216 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
 

This Email is regarding: 
 
Application Number       A-2024-0216 
Address:                              53 Harper Road 
Legal Description:            Plan 625, Lot 339, Ward 3 
 
 
We received the Public Meeting Notice re above application and would like to provide our 
comments. 
 
We are not in agreement to the above noted application.  The addition of such a high fence 
in the proposed area (adjacent to our front yard) would cause serious issues such as: 
 

1. It will obstruct our view of oncoming traffic on Bartley Bull Parkway every time we 
back out of our driveway, making it more dangerous.   

2. It will affect the visibility of vehicles, bicycles, etc. travelling along Bartley Bull 
Parkway and turning onto Harper Road. 

3. The view from the Stop Sign at Harper Road will be obstructed by this fence making 
it difficult to see oncoming traffic on Bartley Bull Parkway and making it dangerous 
for vehicles to turn onto Bartley Bull Parkway.   

4. The visual appearance of a large fence at this location is also a major concern 
because it will: 

a. Affect the appearance of our home  
b. Restrict our view from inside and outside our home 
c. Will make the front of our home appear darker 

 
We have lived in our home for almost 3 decades during which time there has never been a 
fence on that corner.  We believe that a high fence will be a detriment to the appearance of 
our neighbourhood. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Home Owners:  Brendon St. George and Kathy St. George 



Address:  230 Bartley Bull Parkway, Brampton, ON   L6W 2L1 
 
Yes we authorize our comments be posted on the agenda. 
 
 


